
Year 6 Update – Friday 11th October 2024 

This week in Year 6 we have continued with our 

learning about Black History Month. The children 

have completed some brilliant fact files about 

influential people, these will go on display around the 

school for other children and visitors to read. Well 

done Year 6!  

 

Religious Education 

• This week in R.E we have continued to discuss the Prodigal Son.  

• We have discussed three different themes within this story: 

unconditional love, forgiveness and reconciliation.  

Vocabulary: unconditional, prodigal, forgiveness, parable 

Pre-learning 

• We will be learning about the Beatitudes and what they teach us.   

Mathematics 

• This week we have consolidated our learning of x and ÷ by 10, 100 and 

1000.  

• We have also recapped our learning of the column method for addition 

and subtraction.  

Vocabulary: negative, positive, number line, minus 

Pre-learning 

• We will be using the column method for multiplication and division 

methods.  

 

 

 



English 

• The children looked at continuing their narrative of ‘The Night of the 

Gargoyles’ by writing about the watchmen’s journey to walk through the 

deserted streets. 

• They will continue with this writing next week. 

 

Vocabulary: prepositions, adjectives, adverbs, editing 

Pre-learning:  

• We will be moving on to writing dialogue between the watchman and 

the museum manager (this was due to be carried out this week but we 

realised we had missed out a lesson). 

School Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Secondary School Transfer 

• We understand some parents are having issues with the link for online 

secondary school applications. 

• The link is below but please be aware this web page is operated by 

Hertfordshire County Council and you will need to contact them if you 

continue to experience difficulties. 

 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-

education/school-admissions/secondary-and-upper-

schools/secondary-and-upper-school-places.aspx 

 

Other Information 

• A reminder that swimming takes place on Monday for Year 6 Padua. 

• After-school football is on Tuesday and Netball is on Thursday.  

• Year 6 will be attending the One World Festival at St Michael’s School on 

Friday 18th October. Please provide your child with a packed lunch on 

this day.  

• Thursday 17th October. Grandparents/ Senior Citizen Afternoon of 

entertainment - 1.45pm – 3.15pm. 

We hope you have a great weekend, 

Best wishes 

The Year 6 Team 
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